
        October Newsletter 
 
 
Dear Parents and Students, 
 
The first month of classes went really well and students are progressing beautifully!!  Please take a look at the information 
for October. 
 
Costume Deposit Due:  The first costume deposit is due at this time.  Please look at the attached costume expense chart 
to see the breakdown of costume expenses. 
 
PINK OUT Week!! We will have our own PINK OUT week the week of October 15th!  Wear pink to classes to raise 
awareness for Breast Cancer, support our survivors and remember those who lost the battle to breast cancer.  The normal 
class dress code will be waived this week, so start gathering your pink items! 
 
Halloween Dress-Up Week & Holiday!!!  You may wear your Halloween Costume to class the week of October 
29th!!! Parents may bring Halloween treats/snacks for your child’s class if you want.  Please let me know if you intend to 
do so and I will stop class 5-10 minutes early to pass out.  The studio will be closed on Wednesday, 
October 31st but we will have all other classes that week.  
 
Label Dance Shoes:  Please make sure to label all dance shoes, bags, leotards etc.   Also, I have a lost and found 
container under the bench by Studio B if you happen to misplace something.   
 
No Food or Drinks in the Studio:  Please remember that only water bottles are allowed in the studios or waiting area. 
 
Tuition/Late Fees: Tuition is due on the first of each month.  A $10 late fee will be automatically added to your 
account, if not paid by the 10th of each month. If your account is more than two months past due, your dancer will not be 
allowed in class until your account is caught up.   Once removed from class, you will have one week to catch up on fees.  
After that week, the spot will be filled with someone on the waiting list for the class.  
 
Studio Building Courtesy: Please help me keep our studio a clean and welcoming environment for our visitors 
and dancers.   Just this week, we had the water turned off under the sinks, business cards put in the toilets, entire 
hand soap bottles emptied in the sinks and filled with water,  toilet paper rolls unrolled all over the bathrooms & 
paper towels stuffed in the toilets. J  I understand they are kids and things happen but these incidents could 
have lead to all sorts of other issues with the building.   
 
Thanks!  Please let me know if you have any questions!   
 
Laura Lynne 
 
 
 
 
 


